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Ron Pierce Pens Article on New Wave of 401(k) Excessive Fee
Lawsuits
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In an article published in Employee Benefit Plan Review, Ron Pierce discusses a recent 401(k)

excessive fee lawsuit and provides insights on how plan sponsors can make themselves less

attractive targets for such suits. And he encourages employers to review their practices for

selecting and monitoring plan service providers and investments to avoid the potential for costly

litigation that could put the company at risk.

To read the article visit Employee Benefit Plan Review.

And for more detailed information on limiting potential exposure please refer to Reducing Your

401(k) Litigation Risks – 10 Questions Employers Need to Ask ASAP.
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